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Public Comments 



Ms. Charlene Gallina
Supervising Planner
Dept. of Planning Building & Environmental Services
Napa County
1195 Third Street, Suite 210
Napa, CA 94559

SUBJECT:  SUPPORT FOR ALOFT WINERY USE PERMIT

Dear Ms. Gallina:

Please consider this letter in support of Janice and Marc Mondavi’s Permit Application for Aloft 
Winery.  I have had the pleasure of looking at their plans and can visualize a minimally intrusive 
operation, utilizing their own grapes on their own property to create a brand belonging 
independently to their nuclear family.  

The Mondavis have four daughters, the oldest of which, Angelina, is an exceptional fourth 
generation winemaker.  Besides her own interests, she is contributing to the health of the brands 
in the Valley with her involvement as winemaker for others, such as Castlevale.  

Winemaking and vineyard development is a capital intensive generational endeavor.  It takes a 
long time and a lot of patience to figure out what grows best where, and how to turn that fruit 
into the best possible wine example of its type.  Preparing for this takes education, perseverance, 
a wide range of interests, lots of support from other participants and talent, and time.   

Anything this family takes on will be to your specifications, carefully done, as unobtrusive as 
possible and consistent with the character and success of Napa Valley we are all trying to 
maintain. I strongly support this Application for Use Permit.   Thank you. 

Sincerely,

Carolyn Martini 

CAROLYN MARTINI COX
PO BOX 61

ST. HELENA, CA 94574

CAMCOX@MAC.COM

mailto:camcox@mac.com
mailto:camcox@mac.com


From: Carolyn Martini
To: Gallina, Charlene
Subject: Aloft Winery
Date: Monday, August 27, 2018 5:57:58 PM
Attachments: mondavi.pdf

In the interest of getting this to you in a timely manner, I am sending this email copy.  USPS copy to follow.
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From: Fred Robedee
To: Gallina, Charlene
Subject: Aloft support letter
Date: Friday, August 24, 2018 8:37:10 AM
Attachments: Aloft support letter Mondavi.pdf

Hello Charlene,
 
Here is a letter of support for the Aloft project.
 
Thank you,
 
Fred Robedee

mailto:Charlene.Gallina@countyofnapa.org
















